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To whom it may concern,
I am wholly against the proposed Bango Windfarm and today is the last day that | can voice my opinion.
The poor Rye Park residents are to be surrounded by turbines...with Rye Park Windfarm on one side and these
massive 200metre structures behind the village !
I am not aware of any studies on the cumulative effect of so many densely spaced turbines...this is the great
unknown and could be deteremental to many people.
My greatest concern with both these Windfarms,is that county roads will become busy thoroughfares carrying
enormous loads and volumes of vehicles...accidents will surely happen ..Installation of massive turbines and
country roads do not make good bedfellow s!
I understand that there has been very little consultation with the residents from
Kangiara, Tangamangaroo,Boorowa and Rye Park.. knowledge is power ...and the proponents seem to have all
the power.. how can this be equitable for country people ?

Renewable energy ,| believe,is paramount to Australia progressing and surviving the long term weather changes
that seem to cloud our horizons...Solar power is the way forward....wind turbines are inefficient with a short
working life..they will never be dismantled by the host and continue to blot our countryside with their
enormous visual impact .

Please do not approve the Bango Windfarm.

Sincerely,

FIONA GORMAN
SPRING CREEK
DALTON NSW 2581





